From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:26:37 AM

----- Original Message-----
From:
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2022 6:24 PM

To: Office of the Registrar-

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Svetlana Lilova

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In an era where Ontario is sold under our noses - for example, to developers, and to others with money interests,
through unilateral moves, power grabs and various bills - especially Bill 23 and 48, making renters already
vulnerable in a time of a housing crisis, increasing utility costs would only exacerbate the vulnerable. Every
additional cost will trickle down to renters and the vulnerable. For what purpose? In service of ensuring CEOs keep
making $5K an hour? Yes. I understand that gas rates have increased, but the increase passed onto the consumer
needs to be that high??? Allowing this rate increase will only advance the oligopoly, and the suffering related to it.
Please consider these factors. Perhaps the OEB would consider the broader picture - the one where done decision

impacts many more sectors, and society as a whole.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





